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Welcome to the First Issue

Welcome to the Global Fund Observer Newsletter. Over 1,000 people signed up for the Newsletter within
24 hours of its being announced on December 18, with many more since. One third of the Newsletter
subscribers have also signed up to participate in the GFO Discussion Forum.

This issue contains some background information about the Global Fund that enthusiasts can digest
during the holiday season. Starting with Issue 2 we will follow a more standard format, with News,
Analysis, and Commentary. Issue 2 will be sent out in the first week of January; Issue 3 will be sent out a
week or two later, before the Global Fund Board meeting that takes place January 29-31; and Issue 4 will
be sent out shortly after the board meeting, reporting on what happened.

Please tell others about GFO. Feel free to forward this email to others, or to post it at a web site, so long
as you give credit as specified at the bottom. And if you have suggestions for how GFO could be
improved, don’t hesitate to let us know.
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